
 

Cruise to Lymington Town S.C. 

Thursday, March 7th 

Sixteen members made it to Lymington on a rather blustery and cold day. 

Brian carried ten of us in warmth and comfort on Brainwave with the delight 
of pre-prandial libations and nibbles, whilst another six came by car.               

                             

It was with some reluctance that we dragged ourselves out to join the 
others who were already ensconced in the Sailing Club. 

The prize for the longest journey should go to Nigel and Sue Darken who 
came all the way from East Hertfordshire ! 

There was a slight delay of some twenty minutes before service but the 
meal was very enjoyable. Deserts came in at some £14, unless you were 
canny, like Terry and Gill, who spotted that it was much less costly if you 
ordered from the menu board on the wall !! As a Scot….that hurt! 



Although we were sat at two adjacent tables this did not impede the usual 
conversation and banter.    

               

The trip back in Brainwave was a little lumpy and very wet with wind and 
waves sweeping the port side and sluicing over the windscreen. Even with 
the autopilot the bow veered considerably at times. The warmth and 
comfort made me so glad my r.i.b. was still on-shore ! Many thanks Brian ! 

David 


